
Automatic reply: Complaint: 248789 - Unplanned Development on River Drive
From: LEWELL-BUCK, Emma
Date: 13/01/2020 (22:30:50 BST)
To:   mick.dawson@theharbourview.co.uk

Thank you for contacting Emma Lewell-Buck, Member of Parliament for South Shields. This reply 
is to confirm that your message has been safely received. I receive a large number of emails, letters 
and telephone calls each day, but will respond to your enquiry as soon as I am able. If you have not 
already done so, please make sure that you send me the following: 
 Your full name  
 Full postal address and postcode  
 Telephone number  
 Any reference numbers. 
 
Please note that if you do not provide your full address no further action will be taken on your case. 
Office of Emma Lewell-Buck MP  
Tel: 0191 4271240  
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